House Committee Survey 

Please take a moment to tell us about any suggestions or comments you may have about your farm visit.

What is your name?

___________________________
When did you visit the Farm? 

___________________________
Were you satisfied overall with your visit?  

___________________________
Were you able to get help easily for any problems? 

___________________________
___________________________
Are there specific things that would have improved your experience 

at the Bullard Memorial Farm? ___________________________
___________________________
___________________________
___________________________
___________________________
___________________________
 Would you like to be contacted by the House Committee about any concerns? Yes / No

Please email this survey to the House Committee at audier@verizon.net
